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Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Three persons recently in the Dirksen Courthouse have tested positive for COVID-19.  
One individual was last in the office on Friday, June 3, 2022 and was on the 19th floor.  The other 
two individuals were last here yesterday, June 7, 2022, one the 16th and 26th floors and another 
on the 5th floor.  These persons were masked when in contact with others.  Those who had 
contact with them have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean the relevant spaces.    
 
 Some persons who test positive do so without any symptoms at all.  We are fortunate that 
the SHIELD testing program in our lobby is available to everyone, and enables us to identify 
persons who might be contagious but have no idea that they are.  Take advantage of this, if you 
have not done so already.  And do your best to stay safe and healthy.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


